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Follow Up to Annual Meeting andElections
All retiring members were re­elected
unopposed, the only internal change being
Wendy Parker is now Vice President.
Committee of Management
President: David Ellard
Vice­President: Wendy Parker
Secretary/Treasurer: Maurice Burns
Committee Members: Trevor Caldwell,
Bill Cotter, Jenny Dalgleish, Peter
Johnstone, Nancy McMurray and Ann
Schmidli.
The Annual Report highlighted the
continued success of FOGL. The practice
of having members initiate and manage
individual projects has continued to
provide outstanding results. Along with
the continuation of the work on the Silt
Jetties, Macleod Morass and No Butts,
Around the Edge with FOGL and FOGL’s
role in the progress of the Metung
Bushland Reserve were highlights. This
approach is planned to continue as an
effective way of having a direct and
shared impact on the parks and reserves
of the lakes.
Since the AGM the committee has met to
plan for the coming year. The contribution
of all members was acknowledged,
however, concern was expressed at the
level of participation.
The committee formed the view the
present direction is sound and those
committed to direct involvement would
continue to do so. Individuals define their
level of involvement and ongoing
membership support from being a
financial member through to more hands

on involvement, they are all part of what
FOGL is about.
Notwithstanding, an emphasis in coming
year will be to raise the organisation's
profile and encourage increased
membership.
The committee has decided that FOGL’s
continued work must be measured and
prioritised to ensure the effectiveness of
ongoing projects.
As an example the thousands of trees
planted on the Silt Jetties has been a
magnificent effort on the part of many
groups. But that work needs follow­up
maintenance, weeding and replacement of
losses to achieve the desired final
outcome. Similarly the efforts to reduce
or remove introduced species which are
established in the Coastal Park needs to
continue if reestablishment of native flora
and fauna is to become a reality. Our
involvement with the Hog Deer
Management Strategy which began
nearly three years ago when FOGL and
members provided responses to the draft
has led to direct participation in much
needed research (See separate report).
Finally I would like to encourage
members to provide feedback on any
matter in relation to FOGL’s operation. I
draw your attention to the article on the
road closure on the Silt Jetties about
which FOGL has put forward a position.
Your support for this action and even an
individual response could contribute to a
more equitable access arrangement for all
users. David Ellard
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